
IDELSON GROUP - TAIWAN OPTIONS AND FUTURES EXCHANGE

The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities of
Idelson Group and Taiwan Options and Futures Exchange, firms that provide investment services
and operate together.

Idelson Group and Taiwan Options and Futures Exchange are not authorized investment firms in
Belgium. They are therefore not allowed to provide investment services in or from Belgium.

The FSMA strongly advises against responding to any offer of services made by Idelson Group and
Taiwan Options and Futures Exchange and against transferring money to any account number these
firms might mention.

Idelson Group claims to be established in Hong Kong, Central, 1 A Harbour View Street, International
Business Centre, while Taiwan Options and Futures Exchange claims to be established in Hong Kong,
Kowloon, 419 Kwun Tong Road, East Millennium Tower.

If you wish to check in general whether a proposed transaction complies with the financial
regulations, please use the search function (only available in French or Dutch) on the FSMA website.
You can also contact the FSMA (tel.: +32 2 220 59 10; e-mail address: info@fsma.be).
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